
 
 

 

To: DuPont™ Tyvek® Customers 

From: Parksite, Inc. 

Date: November 11th, 2021 

Subject: DuPont Tyvek® price increase  

 

To our valued Tyvek® customers: 

On Friday November 5th, DuPont announced a price increase.  

• DuPont™ Tyvek® Wrap pricing will increase an average of 10.5%. 
• DuPont™ Tyvek® Flashing pricing will increase an average of 7.5% 

 

Updated price lists will be made available as soon as possible.   

To manage inventory availability, Parksite and DuPont™ reserve the right to limit quantities 
purchased during this period.  

Increase schedule:  

• Non-stocking dealers: prices will increase immediately. 
 

• Stocking dealers: orders placed by December 3rd, and shipped by December 17th, that do not 
exceed normal monthly purchase amounts, will receive current pricing. 
 

• Authorized dealers: orders placed by December 10th, and shipped by December 17th, that do 
not exceed normal monthly purchase amounts, will receive current pricing. 

 

Orders placed or shipped after these cut-off dates will receive new pricing.  

 

We appreciate your continued partnership and thank you for choosing to do business with 
Parksite. 

 
Rob Brannock 
Director of sales 
 


